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Greetings,                                                                                       September 2020 
 
Another busy month. We were again blessed with a large group of people to help plant 
seedlings. This group came from Living Waters church. The garden was expanded 
earlier this year, so additional helpers are always welcome. Other awesome events 
included the birth of new babies on the farm. Seven piglets arrived and not too long 
after, one new lamb. The kids love watching them all. 

 

 
 
Our local police came to talk to the children about COVID. We appreciate their help with 
getting information to our children. 
 
The Fold celebrated Heritage Day. The children were assigned to learn the greeting of 
each of the 11 traditional languages. There was a video of the children speaking the 
languages. If you have Facebook, you can see it on this link: 
https://www.facebook.com/322154885383704/videos/345954476674648 
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Birthdays this month were Tshepiso (10), Mama Kedibone and Lorenzo. 
 

If you do any on-line shopping, please use this link: https://smile.amazon.com and put in 
“Prince Ministry in South Africa” as the charity you want to support. It doesn’t cost you 
anything. If you’re already a Prime member, this will not affect your membership. You 
just need to move over to smile amazon and all your history will still be there. Our 
donations are down, and if everyone who is using Amazon would change to smile, it 
would help us immensely. 

Financial donations are down for a variety of reasons. If you can help with any amount 
of money, we would greatly appreciate it. No amount is too small. We ask you to please 
continue your donations, and please don’t forget the link to sponsor a child: 
https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-child 
 
Praises:  More vegetables growing in the garden. Baby pigs and sheep. South Africa 
has gone down to level one of virus laws. 
  
Prayer requests: Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety 
from the virus and an end to the virus worldwide. We need additional donations.  
  
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 


